Association of University and College Employees

August 13, 1976

Anti-Inflation Board

P.0. Box 1752 )
Ottawa, Ontario
K1P 6B5

Attn: Compensation Branch

Dear Sirs,

We have recently received a copy of the Report of Group Compensation covering
the Collective Agreement signed between the University of British Columbia and
A.U.C.E. Local #f1, as submitted to your office by the University; dated August 3, 1976.

On July 26,1976 the University of British Columbia sent us a letter advising us
that the Minister of Finance of the Provincial Government, Evan M. Wolfe had
requested the submission of the A.I.B. Forms 2 to the Anti-Inflation Board,

As per our Collective Agreement we indicated our willingness to make a joint
submission to your office pending the receipt of the University's figures
regarding the actual costs of contractual benefits for the duration of our
Collective Agreement, October 1, 1975 to September 30, 1976. We also wished
to discuss with them the possibility of applying for exemption according to
the provisions of the Legislation.

Discussions with the University of British Columbia regarding a joint submission
proved unsatisfactory and it was decided that both parties would make separate
submissions.

As I mentioned earlier we have only recently received the figures forwarded to
you by the University of British Columbia and we are currently examining them.

We will be sending for your perusal our own submission within the week.

I hope this will not cause extensive inconvenience to your investigation.

Yours very truly,

Fairleigh Funston
Union Organizer, on behalf of
the Executive of A.U.C.E. Local #1

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C. Telephone (604) 224-5613



